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Date: 29 June 2021 20:55:05

Dear Sir/Madam

Our Ref: 20023098

Ahead of Examinations of the above closing and Deadline 13 approaching, we write again as interested parties
calling for the Examining Authorities to recommend to the Secretary of State that onshore infrastructure for
wind turbines is rejected in full consideration of better locations, where adverse impacts are minimised.

The devastating impact on local communities and our precious landscapes must be avoided by utilising a grid
connection which offers the capacity to integrate multiple projects.

We have one chance to get this right. Please ensure that we do.

Yours faithfully
Jan Packard
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